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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $122, 598 

Income to date: $100, 321 

Needed: $22, 277 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship Leader: Jake Friesen 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leader:  Lauren Fehr 

Date: April 24, 2022 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

MCC Manitoba 

-Ten Thousand Villages Brandon invites you to a 
Winnipeg spring market! Come out to shop 
beautifully handcrafted fair-trade items on April 29 
between 2pm - 8pm and April 30, 10am - 5pm. 
Located at Springfield Heights Mennonite Church, 
570 Sharron Bay S, Winnipeg.  

-Save the date for Cycle Clear Lake. After a two-
year break, we are pleased to announce that Cycle 
Clear Lake will go ahead this summer. Consider 
cycling the Clear Lake Trail in support of MCC's 
work with refugees and displaced people on July 
2. Stay tuned for more details. 

 

-Golf for MCC! Join us for a day of golf, prizes and 
dinner on July 7 and you'll support refugees and 
displaced people around the world. For more 
information about the MCC Manitoba Golf 
Tournament and to register, visit mccmb.ca/golf 

 

-Save the date for Cycle Clear Lake. After a two-
year break, we are pleased to announce that Cycle 
Clear Lake will go ahead this summer. Consider 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
May 1    - Keith Friesen/Child Dedication 

May 8    - Songs of Praise/Mother’s Day 

May 15  - Keith Friesen 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 
Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Missions 
Ryan Thiessen 

Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

 Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

“Thank you, Jesus, for sending your Spirit, to 
work in our hearts, open our eyes to you and 

your word, and bear fruit in our lives as 
members of your family. Amen.” 

 

Church Announcements 

-From the Music Committee 

What song do you find particularly worshipful? 

Songs of Praise is coming up, and the Music 

Committee asks for your input! Write down a 

song that really helps you worship (there are 

pieces of paper at the end of the pews), and put 

them in Harley Dyck's mailbox. Help us select 

music for Songs of Praise! Thank you! 

-Songs of Praise service will be Mother’s Day, 

May 8. 

 

-SAVE THE DATE:  DVBS will take place the week 

of July 18-22, 2022 from 6:30-8:30pm, and there 

will be a Kick-Off community supper at 5:30pm 

on July 18th. 

 

-The BMC education committee would like to 

encourage all youth and young adults to consider 

serving at a summer Bible camp.  We believe that 

this experience will strengthen your faith and 

have a lasting impact on your journey with the 

Lord, and we are very happy to offer some 

financial assistance for your weeks of camp 

service. If you have questions, please contact any 

member of the education committee. Thank you 

for considering giving your time to this important 

ministry.     

-If you are newer to BMC, we would love to 

connect with you!  Please take a moment to fill 

out a connect card (in the back of the pews) with 

your name and contact info, and place in the 

offering, so we can reach out to you. 

 

 

 

April 24, 2022 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Congregational Prayer 

Offering  

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – 

 Ezekiel 36:26-27 & Romans 8:9-11 

Message – “The Paraclete” 

 Closing Song 

Benediction 

  

-MCI’s Saengerfest will be held May 29th, 2022 in 

Buhler Hall. Please join us for a morning worship 

service, refreshments, and an afternoon concert 

featuring MCI’s choirs. We look forward to singing 

and worshiping together again. 

 

Youth Calendar 
April 27 - Make a Pizza/Movie Night - "God's Not 

Dead - A light in the Darkness" - Bring your favorite 

pizza topping to share! 

April 29 – (Friday) – Missionfest & Worship Night with 

Bread we Break @ Church of the Rock in WPG. 

Leaving BMC at 5pm, back at 12am. Contact Gerry to 

sign up!  

May 4 – Bible Study 

 

BMC Youth MDS Trip Opportunity!  

July 9-17 to Monte Lake, BC. If you’re interested in 

road-tripping to BC and serving for a week doing 

some construction-type work, please contact Gerry 

to sign up! 

 

 

Verse for the Week 

“I will ask the Father, and he will give you 

another Paraclete, who will never leave you. He 

is the Holy Spirit, who leads into all truth.” 

 - John 14:16-17 

MCI Upcoming Events 
 - “Matilda the Musical” is coming to MCI! We are thrilled to 

have musical back after a 2-year hiatus and look forward to 

hosting you at Buhler Hall. Performances are April 28, 29, 

and 30th at 7:30pm and a matinee on April 30th at 2:00pm. 

Buy your tickets today at mciblues.net or by calling the 

school!  

-MCI is offering an Open House for perspective students 

before each musical performance. Prospective students 

(current grades 6-11) can claim a free ticket to the show by 

registering and attending an Open House. 

 


